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BIG UN LIMITED – MARKET UPDATE 
 
 

The Board of BIG Un Limited wishes to advise shareholders that it is aware of the recent 
fluctuations in its share price. 
 
The Board confirms that BIG has advised the market of all relevant information in relation 
to the financial performance of the Company. The ongoing sustainability of its current level 
of operations remains strong and its growth trajectory is on track.  The Board remains 
comfortable with the guidance given and does not anticipate any variation to its previous 
announcements.   

 
There is no market sensitive information that is known to the Company that has not already 
been disclosed to the market.  Further, neither the founders, directors or executive team 
have disposed of any shares or options in the Company nor have any intention to in the 
foreseeable future. 
 
The Board confirms BIG is compliant with the Listing Rules, and in particular, with Listing 
Rule 3.1.  The Board places high importance on its internal controls and governance and 
will continue to keep the market updated as to any relevant information. 
 
All relevant information in relation to the Company is available online.  For further 
information about BIG Un Limited, to see our latest results and announcements and to view 
our recent 2017 AGM presentation, visit us at http://www.bigunlimited.com.au/Investors/ 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
for Big Un Limited 
 
 
 
 
 
Hugh Massie 
Chairman 
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